
 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON BUDGET FOR 
 MIDVALLEY IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT 

PUBLIC ATTENDANCE AND PARTICIPATION THROUGH ELECTRONIC 
VIDEO/AUDIO CONFERENCE 

Join Zoom Meeting 
https://zoom.us/j/94280059083?pwd=QWJzNnlmNExIN2pab2tFVlM3UG9yZz09 

 
 
   NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Wednesday, November 18, 
2020, at the hour of 4:00 PM, the Board of Trustees of the Midvalley Improvement 
District will meet and hold a public hearing at the offices of the District located at 
160 East 7800 South, Midvale, Utah, for considering and adopting a budget for the 
2021 calendar year.  All interested persons at said meeting will be given an 
opportunity to be heard on this matter. The proposed budget will be on file at the 
District's Office for public inspection. 
 
 


